4/19/2019 Mail - mstanley@valleyrad.com

X-rays for UCB trial

Tania Rivera MD <riveramd@rheumsd.

Reply all |
Yesterday, 9:17 PM
Meghan Stanley;

Please be cautious
This email was sent from outside of VRC

Hi Meghan

I just attended the UCB meeting in Seattle. During the meeting there was the question of whether we
need separate X-rays of the wrists. The answer was no.

The X-rays of the hands will suffice. They made clear that if you use the template provided the central
reader is able to see the wrists as well but they do not need a separate X-ray of the wrists.

Did you have the template? It's for hands and feet. Both in the same template with different colors
(they showed them to us).

I thought I would share this with you since you will be coordinating our imaging studies.

Thank you

Tania L Rivera MD
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